

## OXTED SCHOOL

Bluehouse Lane, Oxted Surrey RH8 0AB

**Q** 01883 712425

■ frontdesk@oxted.thpt.org.uk

www.oxtedschool.org

@oxtedschool

25 June 2025

**Dear Parents and Carers** 

## **Changes to Student Passes 2025-26**

As a school we have listened to feedback from students, parents and carers and as a result we have made significant changes to our systems this year to ensure our classes and social times (including entry to the canteen) are orderly and calm. In addition, the introduction of movement time has allowed students to move calmly, safely and efficiently between lessons.

Due to the positive impact of these changes, we are reviewing the need for and distribution of student passes across the year groups from September 2025. Once this review is complete, we will contact you if there are additional arrangements or passes that will be available for your child from September 2025.

If you have any questions or concerns about a particular need for your child, please continue to write to <a href="inclusionhelpdesk@oxted.thpt.org.uk">inclusionhelpdesk@oxted.thpt.org.uk</a> so that a member of the team can get back to you.

Yours sincerely

Ms C Nicholls Vice Principal Mrs P Waller Assistant Principal - Inclusion















